
 

 

 

New Principal Input Session  

 

Dear Carroll Middle School Families, 

 

There will be a virtual New Principal Family Input Session on November 13 at 4:30 PM 

using this Meeting Link.  This meeting will be facilitated by Chris McCabe, the Northern 

Area Superintendent.  

 

If you are unable to attend, you may use this Google Form to provide your input. Your 

voice is important to our school community.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Tina Zarzecki, Principal 

 

CARROLL MAGNET MIDDLE SCHOOL 
 

http://meet.google.com/znr-bwww-vuq
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScNt99vLVejmM1W8LW6LpBNjqE7yrMFi-ZFWUGacPR4xJpQCQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

